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Parading WI in front of the Community
The Grand Bend WI (London Area) reminded the community of “Old Town
Hall” Meetings and promoted their Branch when they participated in the
Grand Bend Winter Carnival Parade this past winter. With a float decorated in
yellow and blue balloons, signs and a blue skirt on the wagon this WI Branch is
sure to stand out in the community! Dedicated volunteers sat near the wood
burning stove - that was actually working on the float - or huddled under
hand made afghans to keep warm. Adelaide would have been proud of these
ladies! This is the second year Grand Bend WI has participated in this parade
— we look forward to seeing what they come up with for next year!




